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Greetings from District 1!  We are eager to begin a new year and prepare for our transition to the 
next Panel.  

Over the past year one of our AFGs has added a Beginners meeting to our district. It has been a 
wonderful learning experience for all of us and has provided experience, strength and hope for 
many newcomers.  

Two Thought Forces have been initiated, one on changing from our expensive phone answering 
system to one that is more affordable and meets the needs of anyone influenced by someone’s 
drinking. The second one is to explore the roles and responsibilities of the Literature Coordinator 
for our district. 

Our Writers Workshop in October, led by our Alternate Delegate, Jill and our Area Literature 
Coordinator, Pat was great fun as well as an opportunity to share our experience, strength and hope 
through writing.

Communication display boards are being developed for each AFG to use to communicate all 
upcoming District, Area and WSO events. Transparent sleeves are used to display the latest flyers. 

Respectfully submitted,
Susan R, District 1 Representative


